
Spring 2009 Symposium Report
The lower than normal vote did not result in an abnormally large number of iris dropping off the list, so 
no special exemptions were made.

The usual tabulation sheets and my counting program have been updated with the new ballot data, and 
have been and are being made available to the RVP's. The lists have also been sent to the web master 
and editor.

Gerry Snyder


